
From: Nishant Joshi
To: Zac Bowling
Cc: Manager Manager; CityCouncil-List
Subject: Re: [EXTERNAL] Item 5C Police Policy manual update
Date: Tuesday, December 26, 2023 12:06:25 PM

Good afternoon!

No problem at all. If you take a look at the exhibit attached to the staff report, it’ll contain the
redlines. I hope that helps. 

Happy holidays!

Nishant Joshi
Chief of Police
Alameda Police Department 
510-337-8300

On Dec 26, 2023, at 11:54 AM, Zac Bowling <zac@zacbowling.com> wrote:

﻿
Hi Jennifer and Nishant, 

Happy Holidays!

For Item 5C, were these all updates entirely from our Lexipro subscription to
revise policy language, or did the department/staff/city attorney craft anything
custom or new for Alameda? If we did, is it possible to get a redline version
between the custom language we made and the language from Lexipro if it's not a
huge issue?

https://alameda.legistar.com/LegislationDetail.aspx?
ID=6457234&GUID=A391BA4E-2B53-460F-AD18-
8D3FF05063BF&FullText=1

Thanks a bunch!

Zac Bowling
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